
 

 

Information Regarding the Pupil Development Grant 

The pupil deprivation grant supports the Welsh Government’s national priorities for all 
schools. The priority of the pupil deprivation grant (PDG) is to reduce the impact of 
poverty on educational attainment. 

The Welsh government has stated that each individual school is able to decide how it 
spends its allocation of money to best improve attainment.  

The total number of pupils on school roll for September 2019 is 77.5 FTE (Full Time 
Equivalent – Nursery pupils who attend our morning nursery are counted as ½) pupils. 
The school’s Free School Meal (FSM) population is around 5%. This is greater thanthe 
figure the year when the allocation was calculated. 

The total allocation of PDG to this school for April 2019 to March 2020 is £1150.  

Linking with the ‘Transformational Curriculum’, the funding will be used to help fund the 
nurture and intervention groups such as ‘THRIVE’ that the school runs in order to 
support the wellbeing of key groups of children.  

The school’s PDG and EIG Plans are regularly scrutinised by the Governing Body, 
supported by advice from the Education Achievement Service and monitored by the 
Local Authority. 

 


